

I. Match the word with the definition

1. Genre	A. ancient story about brave people or magical events
2. Fable	B. old and traditional story that was originally passed in spoken form
3. Plot	C. the type of the story
4. Character	D. the content of the story
5. legend	E. the people in the story
6. folk tale	F. imaginary short story involve animal characters to teach a moral lesson
7. fairy tale	G. imaginary story involves magic or fairy

II. Circle WHAT or HOW

- | | | | |
|---------------------|----------------------------|----------------------|-------------------------|
| 1. What/ How | boring this film is! | 2. What/ How | a boring film! |
| 3. What/ How | well she cooks! | 4. What/ How | lazy students they are! |
| 5. What/ How | lazy these students are! | 6. What/ How | a colorful festival! |
| 7. What/ How | colorful this festival is! | 8. What/ How | tasty the beer is! |
| 9. What/ How | tasty beer! | 10. What/ How | carefully she drives! |

III. Dùng What đặt thành câu cảm thán cho những câu sau:

- It is a big house. ==>
- They are beautiful flowers. ==>
- She is a kind girl. ==>
- That is good wine. ==>
- Those are excellent performances. ==>

IV. Dùng How đặt thành câu cảm thán cho những câu sau:

- | | |
|-----------------------------|--------------------------------|
| 1. He is very strong. ==> | 2. They are tall. ==> |
| 3. It is expensive. ==> | 4. They are too dangerous. ==> |
| 5. She sings very well. ==> | |

V- Correct ONE mistake

- He washed her new car at this time yesterday morning.
- We didn't stay at home but it was raining.
- James was repairing his bike two days ago.
- I was doing homework when my Mum was cooking.
- When he phoned me yesterday, I watched TV.
- What kind a fairy is!
- Children wear new clothes on Tet holiday. Otherwise, they can get lucky money

VI- Past Simple or Past Continuous?

- He _____ (read) 3 books yesterday.
- Dad was working while mother _____ (cook) dinner.
- Sam and Fanny _____ (do) yoga at this time yesterday.
- I _____ (collect) many dolls when I was small.

5. What were you doing while your sister _____ (watch) the DVD?
6. Where _____ you _____ at this time last month? (ski)
7. I haven't talked to him since I _____ (leave) school.
8. I _____ (use) to grow my hair long when I was little.
9. I _____ ride a bike when I was 5 years old (can)
10. My sister _____ eggs while I _____ vegetables. [fry/ cut]
11. The last time I _____ (hear) of him was a few weeks ago.

VII- Điền vào 1 từ nối thích hợp

1. I live in an extended family, _____ I don't have my own room.
2. "Giao Thua" is the most sacred time; _____, the first footer is very important.
3. _____ my father is a vegetarian, he never eats meat.
4. I am busy this weekend; _____, I will go out with you.
5. The apricot blossom is often seen in the south, _____ the peach blossom is the most popular in the north.
6. She missed the bus _____ she got up late.

VIII. Choose the correct answer

1. _____ they have a lot of problems of the past year, people tend to forget them and hope for a better upcoming year.
A. Although B. Despite C. Because of D. Because
2. Tet holiday is for people to visit their relatives and join festivals; _____, everybody needs to dress up.
A. therefore B. if C. because D. when
3. Most children love Tet _____ they can also receive lucky money.
A. moreover B. while C. because D. therefore
4. Tet is a long holiday. _____, it is the largest festival in Vietnam.
A. therefore B. moreover C. while D. if
5. Long couldn't buy ticket. _____, he cannot return home for Tet.
A. so B. because C. therefore D. if
6. _____ Spring comes, it's also time to celebrate many festivals.
A. while B. when C. because D. although
7. We celebrate our traditional festival each year _____ it's very expensive
A. although B. because C. in spite of D. therefore
8. I was very lucky to participate in the White Nights _____ I was in Russia.
A. when B. if C. moreover D. therefore
9. _____ Mai lives quite near Huong Pagoda, she has never been to Huong Pagoda Festival.
A. in spite of B. despite of C. although D. despite
10. _____ the land is beautiful, Da Nang attracts a great number of tourists each year.
A. although B. if C. or D. because

11. Take your shoes off before you enter a temple in India; _____, you will be considered impolite.
A. otherwise B. therefore C. however D. moreover
12. "GiaoThua" is the most sacred time of the year; _____, the first step footer is very important.
A. moreover B. nevertheless C. otherwise D. therefore
13. The five-fruit tray on the altar symbolizes the gratitude of the Vietnamese to their ancestors; _____, it demonstrates their hope for a life of plenty.
A. and B. moreover C. therefore D. however
14. The Hung King Temple Festival _____ from the 8th to the 11th day of the third lunar month.
A. takes B. takes part C. takes place D. takes turn
15. He isn't my son; _____, he would be punished seriously.
A. otherwise B. moreover C. therefore D. nevertheless

READING

The dragon dance and the lion dance was originated from China, and it has been introduced to many parts of the world. The dragon dance and lion dance are also popular in some traditional festivals in Vietnam. Dragons symbolize wisdom, power and wealth, and they are believed to bring good luck to people. The origin of the dragon dance can be dated back to the Han Dynasty (206 BC–220 AD). It was then used in a ceremony for worshipping ancestors and praying for rain, and it gradually developed into an entertainment activity. By the Tang Dynasty (618–907) and the Song Dynasty (960–1279), it had become a common ceremonial activity in festivals like Chinese New Year.

The dragon body is woven in a round shape of thin bamboo strips, segment-by-segment, and covered with a huge red cloth with dragon scales decorating it. The whole dragon is usually up to 30 meters in length — and people hold rods every 1 to 2 meters to raise the dragon segments.



- Where did the dragon dance and lion dance first appear?
A. Vietnam B. China C. many parts of the world
- What DON'T dragons symbolize?
A. wisdom B. power and wealth C. health
- The word "it" refers to _____.
A. the origin B. the dragon dance C. Han dynasty
- The word "common" means _____.
A. popular B. traditional C. decorative
- How long is the whole dragon?
A. nearly 30 meters B. over 30 meters C. exactly 30 meters